
 

03/11/2015 

The committee has decided to revamp our website.  We hope to make the site a focal piont 

for our riders to visit and use as a resource. So if you have any ideas please let one of the 

committee members know.  Our new Next trial page will keep you informed of the upcoming 

event and conditions, as well as an after trial report. 

Our News section will also be used for members notices and an archive of news reports again 

contact one of the committee members or use the contact form to submit your notice. 

 


